House Industry, Business, and Labor Committee,

Please vote in favor of House Bill 1150 in bringing our traditional blue laws back into our state,
laws that were in our nation for hundreds of years. They never hurt anyone. The principle of
taking a day of rest is not biased towards any religion but protects everyone of all faiths. It
protects businesses, by allowing them to have a day off without worrying about competition not
doing the same. They help employees take a day of rest, which is healthy. There was never any
good reason to take the blue laws away. Tradition is innocent until proven guilty, and the blue
laws have not been proven to cause any harm.

Thank you,

Lydia Hoverson
District 3 resident



